## Alumni Update

## Dear Alums,

Please share your information with us! The CNED department strives to build lifelong relationships and as alumni you are the core of our department. By sharing information (both personally and professionally) you not only stay connected to students, faculty, and other alumni, but it allows you to network, and your information is helpful to students currently enrolled in our department. You might say that it is one way of informal mentoring! Please share your current activities, both personal and work-related. We're proud of all our graduates and would like to learn of all who have continued their professional studies through their doctorate. We would love to hear from all of you! Mail to Counselor Education Department, 3561 60th Street, Moline, IL 61265.

Name		Graduation Year	
Name while attending WIU	J		
Home Phone		Email Address	
Address			
City		State	Zip
Employer			
Work Address			
City		State	Zip
Work Phone			
Advanced degree(s):	Institution:		Year:
Any personal or job related	news?		